
 

 

 

 
 
 
  

Subject: Announcement: New Headteacher Appointment 

 
Dear parents and carers 
 
I am pleased to announce that Kirsteen Craig will be joining Bannerman Road Commu-
nity Academy as our new Headteacher, starting on 1st September 2025. 
 
Miss Craig brings a wealth of experience as a headteacher, and we are confident that 
her vision and dedication will help to continue the amazing work that has taken place at 
the school over the last few years. Her strong commitment to creating a nurturing and 
inspiring learning environment for all children will be an excellent addition to the 
school. 
 
As we prepare for this transition, we will share more details about opportunities to meet 
Miss Craig and hear about her plans for the school. 
 
In the meantime, please join me in warmly welcoming Miss Craig to our school. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
James Hughes 
 
 
 
Education Director 
 

 


